

Dear Hope Vale Mayor and Councillors,



On Wednesday the 28th/05/2025, Hope Vale Campus School will host the Year 5 Retreat, a whole day dedicated to the preparation of high school. This school event is a collaboration of work between families, the school and community agencies to share information and support students final primary school years and successful transition into high school. We are requesting the use of the Pioneer Hall for this event, and politely requesting the council to consider wavering or reducing the cost of the hall fee.

Your support for our school and the Year 5 students' further education is very much appreciated.

Kindest Regards

Azaleah Cannon and Keithean Bowen
Current Year 5 students